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New roadway 
embankments, 
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Consolidation of railroad operations 
into a common corridor
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U.S. 275/IOWA 92 INTERCHANGE
Council Bluffs, IA

PROJECT DESCRIPTION
The I-29/U.S. 275/Iowa 92 (I-29/U.S. 275) Interchange reconstruction occurred between 
2014 and 2017. The project included reconstruction of I-29, from 1.3 miles south of 
U.S. 275 to just north of the U.S. 275 ramps, and U.S. 275 from Metro Mall Drive east to 
Harry Langdon Boulevard including the I-29/U.S. 275 Interchange in Council Bluffs. The 
project also included the consolidation of CBEC and BNSF railroad operations into a 
new common corridor west of Mosquito Creek under I-29 and Iowa 92.

The construction consisted of removal of the existing bridges and portions of the 
existing roadway embankments and the construction of new roadway embankments, 
walking trail, bridge structures, and other features. Six bridges were reconstructed 
including I-29 northbound and southbound over Mosquito Creek, U.S. 275 eastbound 
and westbound over Mosquito Creek, and U.S. 275 eastbound and westbound over I-29. 
The reconstruction involved raising the interstate and U.S. 275 to accommodate the 
new railroad corridor for the railroad relocation project.

PROJECT SCHEDULE
Phase I Construction: 06/2014 — 06/2016
Phase II Construction: 04/2015 — 05/2017

Reconstructed U.S. 275/Iowa 92 Interchange
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Federal and state laws prohibit employment and/or public accommodation discrimination 
on the basis of age, color, creed, disability, gender identity, national origin, pregnancy, race, 
religion, sex, sexual orientation, or veteran’s status. If you believe you have been discrimi-
nated against, please contact the Iowa Civil Rights Commission at 800-457-4416 or Iowa 
Department of Transportation’s affirmative action officer. If you need accommodations 
because of a disability to access the Iowa Department of Transportation’s services, contact 
the agency’s affirmative action officer at 800-262-0003.
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